July 20,2023

## City of Anthony

The City office has let the Anthony tree board needs too ask for renewal of the following members. Bryce Osborn, Conna. Livington & Don Jensen. Troy Lankton has decided to leave the board. He has been a faithful member for many years. The loss of Mary Hixon who was also a great member.

I have served for over 25 years and would understand if you don't renew my term. I have enjoyed serving on the board. I have called the above members and they would continue to serve if approved.

We have a new member to ask for approval to serve on the board. He and his wife have moved to Anthony from Hutchinson, Ks. He is the father of Sherie Francis. He was a State Forester for the State of Kansas and., The Se District of Kansas. I drove him around to show him what we have done over the years. He would be great to have a member with this much professional experience on the board.

Don Jensen

Thank you.

Don Jensen, Sec.